

## **NATIONAL TOURNAMENT – COVID-19 CONTINGENCY PLANS**

Please see below Bowls New Zealand's guidelines around the potential impact of national or regional Covid-19 Alert Levels on our 2021 Summer of Bowls National Tournaments.

**Scenario 1: New Zealand is at Alert Level 2 or lower**

National Tournaments will go ahead as scheduled

**Scenario 2: New Zealand is at Alert Level 2.5 or greater**

National Tournaments will NOT go ahead as scheduled

**Scenario 3: The host region is at Alert Level 2.5 or greater**

National Tournaments will NOT go ahead as scheduled

**Scenario 4: One or more (non-host) regions of New Zealand are at Alert Level 2.5 or greater**

National Tournaments may be postponed or cancelled at the discretion of Bowls New Zealand, based on the following criteria:

- Government legislation
- Health and safety of participants
- Sport NZ advice / guidance
- Event credibility (participant quantity / quality)

10 September 2020

**Bowls New Zealand**  
105a Jervois Road  
Ponsonby, Auckland 1011

PO Box 62502  
Greenlane, Auckland 1546

**W.** [bowlsnewzealand.co.nz](http://bowlsnewzealand.co.nz)